
Date: July 24, 2024 
From: Will Harris, Professional Geologist 
To: The California Off Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation Commission 
For: Commission meeting on August 1, 2024 

Regarding: The GDoS and Oceano Dunes 

Dear Commissioners, 

This is Hondo, the Good Dog of Science. 

Hondo respectfully asks that you take some time before your upcoming meeting to carefully read through the 
article that can found at this link: 
https://calcoastnews.com/2024/07/to-wade-crowfoot-let-the-good-dog-of-science-in/ 

And this is Sky, Hondo’s rambunctious lab partner 

Sky is excited about a podcast because it regards Oceano Dunes, and he thinks it will provide some insightful 
drivetime listening for you in advance of your commission meeting. The podcast can be found at this link: 
https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/san-diego-off-road-coalition-with-dave-stall/id1567286424?i=10006631 
05798 

We hope you have a productive, substantive meeting next week and want to thank you for your attention. 

—Will 
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